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Brackett High School 

Date: 02-10-2014 
 

Enrollment: Brackett High School 

9
th
  Grade 59      -2    

10
th
 Grade 49      same     

11
th
 Grade 45      -1 

12
th
 Grade 48      -6     

Total HS 201     -9   

 

 

Enrollment: DAEP 

9
th
  Grade        

10
th
 Grade  

11
th
 Grade  

12
th
 Grade  

Total DAEP  

 

Total HS Enrollment- 201         

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Discipline Report: From 01-7-2014 to 01-31-2014  

Total number of discipline referrals  

General misbehavior (talking, 

swearing, tardy etc.) 

 

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs  

Bullying  

 

 
Staff Development (January 7, 2014 to January 31, 2014) 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

 

     It has been a great spring start at Brackett ISD with numerous activities that our kids 

are involved in. The girls basketball has just come off of a repeat performance as district 

champs and the boys are fighting for a second or third place finish and a trip to the 

playoffs. Invitational events in UIL have already begun and the following students 

excelled at the Sonora meet last week. 

 

1. Headline Writing 1
st
 – Leslie Allen, 2

nd
 Shelby Schuster 

 

2. Feature Writing – 4
th

 Leslie Allen 

 

3. Calculator 1
st
 Jackie Pang. 2

nd
 Place Team – Jackie Pang, Treya Houston, Sean 

Hastings and Teno Florres 

 

4. Numbers Sense 3
rd

 – Jackie Pang 

 

5. Prose Finalist – Justin Hidalgo 

 

    Teachers are preparing for Spring STAAR and EOC exams with students and many of 

the other extra-curricular activities including baseball, and track is underway. The 

Facilities Committee has one more meeting and will prepare to bring their 

recommendations to the school board. The Brackett coaching staff hosted a junior 

baseball and softball camp for students  February 1st at the baseball field and it was a 

huge success with great participation. That is how we build our programs early so 

congratulations to Coach Cisneros, Coach Castillo, and Coach Richardson. 

 

 

 


